
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 

From: Lacy, Paul
Sent: Thursday, January 22, 2009 4:52 PM
To: Preedy, Matt
Subject: RE: 2010 construction season coordination meeting - please read

6/30/2009

Hi Matt,  
  
I was planning to attend, but until the decisions are made, I have no real input to give them.  Do you need me to go to 
the meeting as planned?  
 

From: Preedy, Matt  
Sent: Thursday, January 22, 2009 4:31 PM 
To: Dobbins, Brian; East, Russ 
Cc: White, John; Greco, Theresa; Williamson, Alec; Amiri, Ali; Lacy, Paul; Anderson, Mark - UCO; Madden, Tom; 
Klingman, Kathy; Johnson, R. Paul  
Subject: 2010 construction season coordination meeting - please read 
Importance: High 
 
Brian, 
Thanks for coordinating this meeting.  Unfortunately, it is about a week too early for the AWV team to give you a 
good update on our 2010 construction activities.  We are currently assessing what the bored tunnel means in terms 
of affecting delivery schedules for our other projects.  If you have to make an assumption for right now, assume our 
project scopes and schedules have not changed.  We will get you a revised spreadsheet by Friday of next week.  If 
you want to schedule a meeting specifically with AWV to go over that revised spreadsheet once it's turned in, let me 
know. 
  
Matt. 


